
20th November 2023 

 

Reception -   Newchurch Church Visit               

Thursday 30th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have arranged a wonderful opportunity for our Reception children to 

experience the Nativity Story at Newchurch Parish Church this half term. There 

is no cost to the trip, as the children will be walking to the Church.  

The children will be leaving school at 9.40am and shall return to school by 

11.20am in time for lunch.    

The children will be walking no matter what the weather, so please ensure that 

your child is suitable dressed with full school uniform, a waterproof coat and 

hats and gloves if needed.  

If you are willing to accompany us on this school trip please could you let 

myself know by Friday 24th November, (unfortunately due to safe guarding you 

are unable to bring younger siblings).  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask myself or any member 

of the team. Please log on to Parent Pay to give permission for this trip. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Sizer 


